STATE OF ARKANSAS

DEPARTMENT OF POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY
SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT DIVISION
8017 1.30, P.0. BOX 8913
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72219.8913
PHONE: (561) 682-0580
FAX: (501) 682-0011

August 4, 1996 k;> ; g/;fg

Kevin Hodges, P.E.

Sunray Services, Inc.

B.0. Box 1310

Springdale, AR 72765-1310

RE: Abandon of Piezometer P-32 at the Sunray Tontitown Facility
C8N: 72-0144 Permit No.: 162-8

Dear Kevin:

I am writing in regard to your letter dated June 13, 1996
concerning the decommissioning of waste mass pilezometer P-3. This
decommissioning was authorizated by Mike Hood and as stated by Mike
the piezometer should be re-installed after final grades of the
landfill are reached in the area. Please submit a decommissioning
repert for piezometer P-3 for the files.

It was nice to visit with you last week. If you have any questions
or comments, please call me at 682-0606,

Sigcerely,
----- ..-‘ .i‘:j__»
Dave Ann Pennington )

Solid Waste Division Geologist

cc: Tom Coleman, District Field Inspector
Dan McCullough, Genesis Environmental, Inc.



Taw

'

5
sUNR4)
-1
535,
SUNRAY SERVICES, INC. d@ EL

34D
193-SR

June 13, 1996

Mike Hood, Technical Manager

Solid Waste Division ”7&,_(':[;2{%
Arkansas Department of Pollution Control & Ecology

P.0. Box 8913 ﬁsgfyip
Little Rock, AR 7221%-8913 CNIC O

Dear Mr. Hood:

This letter is written reqgarding the piezometer (P-3) which is
located on the north end of Site 3, Permit Number 123-SR-2, at the
Sunray Services, Inc. Tontitown facility.

With the implementation of the minor modification on the north end
of Site 3, and when £ill operations progress to the area where P-3
is located, it will be virtually impossible to try to extend the
pipe on the piezometer and £fill around it without damaging the
plezometer (the piezometer is installed in the waste mass). We are
proposing to plug and abandon the piezometer, then reinstall it
after final contours are established. Please notify me if this
course of action is acceptable.

If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to contact
me at (501) 751-7024.

Sincerely,

)

Kevin E. Hodges, P.E.
District Engineer

pc G.R. Holcomb, District Manager
Hon. Charles A. Jchnson, Washington County Judge
Steve Parker, Director, Four County (NW) RSWMD

@ P.O. Box 1310, Springdale, AR 72765-1310 « P.O. Box 1423, Joplin, MO 64802-1423
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STATE OF ARKANSAS

DEPARTMENT OF POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY
SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT DIVISION
8017 1-30, P.O. BOX 8913
LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72219-8913
TECHNJCAL BRANCH: (501) 682-0602
FAX: (501) 682-0611

FACSIMILE TRANSMISSION

DATE: July 8, 1896

TO: Kevin Hodges
COMPANY NAME: Sunray Sanitation
FAX NO: 751-7524

FROM: Mike Hood
SUBJECT: P-3

This is your authorization to plug and abandon piezometer P-3 as shown on the plans. 1t is my
understanding that P-3 will be re-installed after final grades of the landfill are reached in the area.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.





